
Chesterfield Primary School
Chesterfield Road
Enfield
EN3 6BG
01992 760 678
Headteacher: Zoe Hussain

Friday 14th October 2022

Dear parents,

RE: Chesterfield Library Invite!

Every Tuesday (starting this Tuesday 18th October) from 8.30am until 9am, we are offering you the wonderful

opportunity to come and visit our new library at Chesterfield!

Everyone is welcome! So why not come in out of the colder weather and enjoy listening to an exciting story with your

child. You’ll also have the opportunity to explore the variety of lovely books we now have - from fiction and

nonfiction books to multilingual books and poetry.

There is no need to book in advance. Simply pop into the Gate Office at 8.30 every Tuesday and enjoy cosying up with

a good book.

We’ll look forward to seeing you this Tuesday 18th October.

Yours sincerely,

Sarah Hudson, Reading Lead

Emma Fowler, Deputy Headteacher

Email: office@chesterfieldprimary.org Web: www.chesterfieldprimaryschool.co.uk
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